
Report of the Regulatory and Planning Committee to the Council meeting of 23 April 2009 

4. PROPOSED CHRISTCHURCH CITY COUNCIL COMMERCIAL SEXUAL SERVICES SIGNAGE 
BYLAW 2009 

 
 The Committee received a report regarding a proposed Christchurch City Council commercial sexual 

signage bylaw.  
 
 The Committee decided to: 
 
 (a) Receive the report for information. 
 
 (b) Instruct staff to clarify and seek further legal advice on potential grey areas associated with the 

proposed bylaw. 
 
 (c) Provide a further report to the Regulatory and Planning Committee on the proposed bylaw at its 

May 2009 meeting. 
 
 


